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November 2022 

Dear Member, 

We are excited to let you know that AllWays Health Partners will officially become Mass 
General Brigham Health Plan on January 1, 2023. Please note that we plan to send you new ID 
cards reflecting our new name later in 2022, in advance of this January 1, 2023 effective 
date. 

This name change reflects Mass General Brigham’s vision for a unified, world-class academic 
healthcare system that improves health outcomes, reduces costs, and transforms the healthcare 
experience for everyone involved. Our name change will not affect your current Group Insurance 
Commission (GIC) coverage through June 30, 2023. 

Since this change is happening in the middle of the GIC plan year, you will continue to see 
references to AllWays Health Partners in the GIC’s web content, communications, forms, and 
systems. 

There is nothing you need to do as a result of this news. We’re keeping you up to date on this 
planned change as you may start to see news and advertising using our new name.We will be in 
touch with you again as we get closer to our name change. You can also visit 
allwayshealthpartners.org/new-name for more information and frequently asked questions. 

Thank you for your continued membership, and we wish you the best of health. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Biron 
Director, Customer Service 
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Mass General Brigham Health Plan 

on January 1, 2023 
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